

B.C. RETIRED TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION

100 - 550 West 6th Avenue Vancouver, BC V5Z 4P2

Brian Kenny, President ACER-CART

Roger Regimbal, Executive Director, ACER-CART

Patricia M. Clough

February 28, 2018

Hi Brian,

The Board of the BC Retired Teachers' Association passed the following motion at our January 24, 2018 meeting:

THAT the relationship among ACER-CART provincial organizations and appropriate guidelines for such relationship be an agenda item for the next National ACER-CART meeting in June, 2018.

Please include this item on the agenda. Our ACER/CART representative, Steve Bailey, and I will speak to the topic.

Patricia Clough

BCRTA President